**From:** Lisa Kechijian [mailto:LKechijian@Griffinhealth.org]

**Sent:** Monday, March 21, 2016 1:09 PM

**To:** Davis, Rachel O. Cc: Mark O'Neill; Todd Liu

Subject: Notice from OHCA and the Office of The Attorney General: Reporting Requirements PA 15-146

Dear Assistant Attorney General Davis:

Pursuant to our reporting requirements under PA 15-146, please be advised that Griffin Hospital does not have any applicable affiliations. Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.

Best Regards,

Lisa Kechijian **Assistant General Counsel Griffin Hospital** 130 Division Street Derby, CT 06418 Phone: (203) 732-7506

Fax: (203) 732-7569

LKechijian@Griffinhealth.org